
VACANCY 

Health System Enhancement Project 

Ministry of Health  

Asian Infrastructure Investment Bank (AIIB) has agreed to provide financial assistance to procure 

medical supplies for the Ministry of Health.  

Project will be under the purview of the Health System Enhancement Project funded by the Asian 

Development Bank under the Ministry of Health. 

Project is going to be implemented by 15th of July 2022 and currently in the preparation period. 

Applications are invited for the following positions on full time basis at the Project Management Unit 

for immediate recruitment in Colombo (Initial recruitment is for a period of one year).  

Salary Category is based in accordance with the Management Circular No. 01/2019 dated 15.03.2019. 

Position Number of Positions Category 

Senior Procurement Officer 2 PS 5 

Senior Finance Officer 1 PS 5 

Senior Monitoring and Evaluation Officer 1 PS 5 

Project Officer 1 PS 6 

Age Limit 

Under 64 years by 20.07.2022 

Qualifications, terms of reference and application form can be downloaded from 

https://www.hsep.lk/index.php/work-with-us/vacancies 

 

Duly completed application together with detailed curriculum vitae supported by copies of education 

and professional qualifications, experience and names of two non-related referees along with their 

contact telephone/fax/email address should be sent to reach the following address on or before 

20.07.2022 in a sealed envelope stating the specific position on the top left of the envelope. 

Applications sent without the dully filled form of application and applications sent after closing date 

will be rejected. Due to the prevailing situation of the country, email and fax applications are accepted.  

 

Address -  Project Director 

Health System Enhancement Project 

3/19, Kynsey Road, Colombo 08 

 

Email        -    hsep.aiib@gmail.com   (for E - Submissions) 

Telephone -   +94 11 2 697 173/ +94 11 2 056 535 

Fax            -    +94 11 2 697 163 
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